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Thank you for using SANYO semiconductor products. We will be introducing the technology mentioned in the title as

described below. Please take note of this introduction.

Memorandum

Affected Products:
STK2100 Series STK2110 Series
STK3375 Series STK3400 Series
STK3161 Series STK3600 Series
STK6300 Series STK301-XXX
Series
STK3537 Series STK3570 Series
STK2200 Series STK311-XXX
Series
STK192 Series STK190-XXX Series

These products have no replacement product.

Reason for Designation:
Since the facilities for these products have become too old to continue production.

Date of Implementation:
October 2001.

Contact your SANYO sales representative if you have any questions or require more detailed information regarding this

change.

Notice of Designation of Discontinued Hybrid ICs
 (Affected products: Products listed below)

Ordering number: ENN7059


